
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Practitioners and Office Managers  
 
From:   Lupe Gonzalez, Ph.D., M.P.H. 
  Director of Health Education 
 
Re:   Screening, Brief Intervention, and Referral to Treatment (SBIRT) Training  
 
Date:  March 31, 2015 
 
 
Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) is pleased to announce that we will host SBIRT training on May 
20, 2015 from 12:45 pm – 5:00 pm., at the Family Medicine Residency and Specialty Care Center 
in Ventura.  The training is Co-Sponsored by the University of California Los Angeles, (UCLA) 
Integrated Substance Abuse Programs (ISAP) and the California Department of Health Care 
Services.  
 
Click here for a copy of the flyer and registration form.   
 
The SBIRT Training is designed for healthcare professionals including but not limited to the 
following: Physicians, Nurse Practitioners, Physician Assistants, Registered Nurses, Psychologists, 
MFTs, LCSWs, Medical Assistances, Health Educators, Certified Substance Use Disorder 
Treatment Counselors, and other Behavioral Health Clinicians.   
 
If you would like more information about the training, please send an email to the Health Education 
Department at healtheducation@goldchp.org.  
 
Thank you!  
 

https://www.goldcoasthealthplan.org/media/22841/ucla_sbirt_may-2015_training.pdf
mailto:healtheducation@goldchp.org

